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CAPITAL PROJECT REPORT – Full Council 15th January 2020 
 
We hope that this will be the year that sees this long-awaited project progress 
significantly.   
 
However, at this time, I can report the following:  
 

1. As reported previously, the Planning Application is still in the system 
and consultation responses are being reviewed.  
 

2. I have been in regular liaison with our Planning Consultant and Project 
Manager.  One matter remains outstanding with regard to Drainage 
issues.  The relevant consultant has prepared the necessary 
responses (mostly technical) and these will be reviewed by the relevant 
KCC officers following which they will comment on the application. This 
will be the final piece in the proverbial planning jigsaw prior to the 
application proceeding to the next and important milestone and going 
before Committee for a decision. 

 
3. Project costs to date:  At the time of writing, no further invoices have, to 

my knowledge been received by the Town Council in respect of the 
development of this project. 

 
 
Councillor Patricia Rolfe 
Chair of CHSP Project Steering Group 
15th January 2020 
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